
From: Sheila Pacione <Sheila.Pacione@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 5:56:59 PM 
To: Erik Wallenius <Erik.Wallenius@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift from American Legion  
  

Dear Steve and Erik, 
 
I would like to inform you of two gifts given to me by residents of the ward. 
 
The American Legion Wayne-Wright Post 1062, 1258 W Wrightwood, A snapback ball 
cap, cost of $27.59. 
This is subsequently submitted to the ward office as a decoration of this organization in 
the ward office 
 
Sam Barash, 503 W Grant Place, n orchid plant, cost of $37.57 
This is subsequently submitted to the ward as a decoration in the ward office 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sheila Pacione, Director of Infrastructure and Constituent Services  
Alderman Michele Smith 43rd Ward 
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